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Dear President/Secretary/Rotarians,                                                       May 2017 
 

31st Charter Night Dinner Celebration 
 
President Alan Waller and members of Wellingborough Hatton Rotary Club have pleasure in inviting 

fellow Rotarians to join us for our 31st Annual Charter Night to be held at Wellingborough Golf Club on 

Tuesday evening, 13th June 2017.   

 

To celebrate the occasion our invitation extends to husbands, wives and partners. 

 

Dress: Black Tie 

Start time: 7.15 for 7.45pm 

Cost: £19.75 per head (£39.50 per couple) 

 

The menu will comprise:- 

          Smoked Trout Pate 

          Roast Beef 

          Eton Mess 

          Coffee and Mints 

A vegetarian option will be available. 

 

From Rotary District we shall welcome our Assistant Governor Trevor Davies, and we 

are also delighted to announce that award winning magician and member of the Magic Circle 

Steve Nixon will be there to amaze and astound us.  
  

Can you please let us know your numbers by Monday 29th May 2017. Numbers are 

limited so spaces will need to be allocated on a ‘first come first served’ basis. 

 

Please respond to Derek Wingrave derek.wingrave@btinternet.com 3, York Way, 

Raunds, NN9 6HQ , making your cheque payable to The Rotary Club of Wellingborough 

Hatton. Also please let us know of any special dietary requirements. 

 

We look forward to you joining us for this special evening for our club and guests, in 

celebration of 31 years of Hatton Rotary Club. 

 

Yours in Rotary fellowship, 
Alan Waller                  
       
President’s Theme: ALL FOR ONE AND ONE FOR ALL              President’s Charity: POST POLIO SYNDROME SUPPORT 

 

mailto:frankland411@btinternet.com
http://hattonrotary.co.uk/
mailto:derek.wingrave@btinternet.com

